

Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 25th April 2025





Highlights of the Week:





A warm welcome to Summer Term! This half term our Topic is based around 'Where' and we've had a lovely week with activities based around a class favourite book - We're Going On A Bear Hunt. We have acted out parts of the story as well as thinking about where things happen, inside or outside and in nature or man made.

This week we have been thinking about -

- Actions linked to counting.
- Sorting with clear and undefined categories.
- Communicating what we are doing in a photograph.
- Labelling how we are feelings and role-playing what we can do next.















Head Teacher Awards

Rosie S for brilliant labelling emotions! Orlando for amazing numeracy work with halves and whole! Safe Award:

Asher for being safe when transitioning back to class.

Messages:

- We have our first swimming session this half term on Monday, 28th April. If you haven't already, please ensure your child's swimming kit is in school.
- Our swimming sessions are continuing through this half term, though we do have a break with the Bank Holiday (5th May, when School will be closed).
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all an amazing Easter Holidays!